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Dear Committee and Commission members,

I am writing in support of the staff recommendation for this project which is in line with
past Commission practice.
The rear ell has room for an enormous deck. Any deck on the front roof
will be highly visible as this building is taller than the building to the west
and the work would not meet the Secretary of the Interior guidelines for roofs.
Thank you
Randal Baron

mailto:preservation@Phila.gov
mailto:Alexander.Till@phila.gov

	Blank Page

